
Year 2 –   school week beginning 21.10.24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is hard to believe that we have already completed one half term of Year 2! We are so proud of how 
every child has progressed and would like to say a huge thank you to all the support you have given 
this half-term.  
 
On Tuesday, children worked hard to design and create The Giants’ Breakfast, and they enjoyed 
evaluating the final product! Additionally, Year 2 gave a brilliant performance of “Oh Dear”- you can 
watch a video of this on the school’s Instagram page: Instagram Link    
 
 
Upcoming Events 

Monday 4th November – First day back after half-term 

Friday 8th November – Open book afternoon 3:15-3:45. We welcome you in to have a look through 

your child’s books. 

Friday 15th November- PTA School Disco 

Wednesday 27th November- Buddy Mass (families welcome) 

Catholic Social Teaching 

As part of our learning, we teach children how they can follow in the footsteps of Jesus in the way 

they interact and help others. If your child has taken part in any charity work, please let us know so 

we can share and celebrate this in school.  

 Homework: There will be no homework set over half term. However, please still encourage your 

child to practice their times tables and read every day. Those on Accelerated Reader can also 

continue their quizzes. Find the link to AR here.  

 

 

We hope you have a wonderful and restful half-term break!  

Many Thanks, 

     Miss Bellapaisiotou                                  Mrs Murphy 

https://www.instagram.com/stpolys_school_farnham/
https://login.renaissance.com/12d2c82e-5d71-4f43-b9a3-32d66f06dfcf?state=1381b397-c501-4d70-8fcd-2b2b26cedf69

